
 
From: Mike Howe <mhowebuilders@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 4:45 PM 
To: Adam Tegen <ategen@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: External: Reed Ave 
 

Adam,  

    Mike Howe Builders is designing a 34-lot subdivision on Reed Ave on the former Memorial 

hospital site. I am looking for approval to place the storm water pond on city parks property. I 

have met with most of the city staff, council and others and I feel that this doesn't affect the 

Parks long term plans.  My ask is to allow me to build at my cost the pond on city property and 

have the city maintain and take ownership of the pond after it is built. 

Thanks  

Mike Howe 

 

Mike Howe Builders, Inc. 

1013 Viebahn St.  

Manitowoc, WI 54220-9408 

Phone 920-242-3111 

 

www.mikehowebuilders.com 
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